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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/12/2019  14:05:002019/6011/T OBJNOT Marsha Ribeiro As I understand it, there is no disease issue or subsidence risk with this longstanding lime tree and so I cannot 

see the justification for felling a healthy tree to the ground. As it is also in the shared communal garden of 

Holmefield Court and Gilling Court, it surely falls under common property ownership or should be treated as a 

public good. I would question too why there isn't a Tree Preservation Order to this particular lime tree and 

indeed others across Camden given stated policy targets to reduce CO2 emissions, particularly in our heavily 

polluted world.

18/12/2019  16:31:042019/6011/T OBJ Eugeny Buldakov  The tree is near the middle of the garden behind the Gilling and Holmefield Court blocks and this garden is 

used by residents of Holmefield Court. However, there was no local consultation of Holmefield Court 

residents.  The tree is described as not diseased or dangerous. And it is described as not causing damage to 

drains of subsidence. I therefore object to removing this three.
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